
  

Punctuality 
 

Our school gates are open at 
8:30 and all parents are 

expected to drop their children 
off on either the KS1 or KS2 
yards where a member of 
staff will be waiting. The 

gates close at 8:55am and if 
children are late, parents 

must come to the office and 
confirm the lateness where a 

member of the office staff will 
escort them to their classes.  

 

   

Current Sports Clubs 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stannesblackburn.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/stannesrcprimary


 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 


